
West Oso Independent School District 

Kimberly Moore ~ Superintendent of Schools 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

West Oso ISD 

on Wednesday, June 19, 2024 

EFFECTIVE IMMEDIATELY 

Weather conditions CLOSURE of campuses or offices 

for Wednesday, June 19, 2024. 

The National Weather Service has announced heavy rainfall and potential flooding in 

Nueces County and the surrounding areas. Based on the latest weather information and 

in order to ensure the safety of students and staff, all campuses and offices will be 

CLOSED on Wednesday, June 19, 2024. This includes the following: 

• West Oso ISD Summer School 

• ACE Summer Program 

• West Oso ISD Athletic Camps 

We expect to open our schools and offices on Thursday, June 20, 2024 at our summer 

schedule hours. West Oso ISD takes the safety of students and staff very seriously. We 

will keep you updated on any changes as the weather develops. Stay Safe. 

Information regarding any decisions due to inclement weather will be made through 

the following outlets: 

ParentSquare: 

School Cloud-based Platform for two-way school-home communications. 

Robocall: 

Our mass notification system will call the emergency contact numbers staff and parents 

have listed. 

Television & Radio Announcements: 

Official announcements regarding delays and or closings will be made on Channel 3, 6 

& 10 and Spanish station Entravision. 

District Website & Social Media: 

We will post the information on our website and Facebook. 




